
Newsletter August 2024   

PARISH INFORMATION 
 
Mass Times  
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and  
Friday:  10.00am 
Wednesday Celebration of the Lord’s  
Word 10.00am.  Evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12.00noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7.00pm & 11.00am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 

WEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

 
30/06/24 
07/07/24 
14/07/24 
21/07/24 

 

 
€425 
€250 
€471 
€485 

 

 
€130 
€125 
€70 

€200 
 

 
€230 
€130 
€95 

€180 
 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €451.  Shrines: €392. 
St. Vincent de Paul:  €390.   

Thank you for your continued support! 

ADORATION - HOLY HOUR 
 
Join Fr. Adrian every  
Friday afternoon from 
3.30pm to 4.30pm.  
Spend some quiet time 
in the presence of God. 

ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS 
MEETING 

 
Every Monday morning at 10.30am 
in St. Luke’s Church parish centre. 

Also 
AA open public meeting on the last 
Monday of each month at 8pm in the  
Academic Centre, Connolly Hospital.  
Al-anon in attendance.  Tea/coffee 
afterwards. 
 
If you are concerned about a family 
member, loved one, friend or work  
colleague, or just interested in how 
AA works, come along. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 
There will be no 10am morning 
mass on Monday 5th August due 
to the bank holiday. 
 
Feast of the Assumption Thursday 
15th August.  Morning mass at 
11am.  Vigil mass on Wednesday 
14th August at 7.30pm. 



LEGION OF MARY YOUNG ADULT CONFERENCE 
‘Fan the Spark’ Conference for Young Adults (18-40) Saturday,  
August 24th, 9.30am-5.30pm in Legion of Mary, Brunswick Street, 
Dublin. Cost €15. Talks on art, faith, tour of Frank Duff House, Mass, 
adoration and more. To book visit www.eventbrite.ie or con-
tact  deusetpatria@gmail.com. 

YOUTH 2000 SUMMER FESTIVAL 
Join young people between 16 and 35 this August at the Youth 
2000 Summer Festival. The festival takes place in Clongowes 
Wood College, Clane, Co Kildare from Thursday 15th August 
to Sunday 18th August 2023. The festival includes inspiring 
talks, music, prayer, concert, workshops, dramas, share groups, 
reconciliation and healing service and Mass. Donation only and 
we have free buses going from all over Ireland. For more infor-
mation and to book your place go to www.youth2000.ie. 

MULHUDDART COMMUNITY CENTRE 
WALK AND TALK GROUP 

 
Every Wednesday at 7pm.  No need to register, just turn up at  
Mulhuddart Community Centre and join others for a gentle walk around 
Mick Walsh Park (Ladyswell Park).   
Chat about whatever is on your mind! 
Tea/coffee is provided free of charge in the 
Community Centre after the walk.  All are 
welcome. For more information contact 
noel.mcmanus@fingal.ie 

THURSDAY TEA/COFFEE 
Join us after 10am mass each 
Thursday for a cuppa and a chat, 
all are welcome. 
 
Our monthly tea/coffee after mass 
on the last weekend of the month 
will return at the end of September. 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of 
the Eucharist for the month of  
August can be viewed on our  

parish website 
www.stlukesparishd15.com or on the 

notice board in the church porch. 

PARISH YOUTH GROUP 
 

St. Luke’s Parish Youth Group is now up and running.  The next  
gathering will be after the Youth Mass on Saturday 10th August.  Mass 
is at 6.30pm and the group will meet directly after mass at 7pm in the 
parish centre. 
This group is open to teenagers and young adults and is a great way to 
spend a couple of hours playing games, listening to music, chatting 
and giving thanks. Come along and join in. 

CONDOLENCES 
We extend our sincere condolences to the family and friends of Peter 
Long RIP whose funeral took place in St. Luke’s recently.  We keep 
them in our thoughts and prayers at this sad time. 


